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From: Shahil Desai <shahildesai9@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Scott Weeks

Subject: BDP Group Appeal
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Scott,

BDP Group would like to file an appeal on the decision the board of commission made on June 11, 2020. Their decision
was to deny the variance for height on our project. We would like to set up a meeting with the board of supervisors.

Thank you,
Shahil Desai



